
 
Notice of Public Hearing 

City of Imperial-City Council 
For 2020 Urban Water Management Plan 

 
PURSUANT TO LAW: Notice is hereby given of a Public Hearing before the City Council of the City 
of Imperial to be heard on Wednesday, January 19th, 2022 at 7:00 PM. The public hearing will be held 
at the City of Imperial Council Chambers located at 200 W 9th Street, Imperial, CA  92251-1637.   
 
The Public Hearing will be held as an agenda item of the Council Meeting to consider comments on the 
Draft 2020 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) and to formally adopt the UWMP by resolution. 
 
ALL INTERESTED PARTIES are invited to attend said hearing and present oral or written comments 
on the 2020 UWMP. The City of Imperial hereby releases its Draft 2020 Urban Water Management Plan 
(UWMP) for public review. The UWMP will be available through Wednesday, January 19th at City Hall 
located at 420 South Imperial Avenue, Imperial, California 92251-1637, and at the City's Community 
Development Department webpage https://www.cityofimperial.org/planning-department. Please look 
towards the middle of the webpage to find the Draft 2020 UWMP as well as various other water reports. 
 
The project is categorically exempt from the requirements of the California Environmental Quality Act 
(CEQA). 
 
THE CITY ENCOURAGES the active involvement of its citizens. Questions concerning the Draft 2020 
UWMP should be directed to any of the following persons: 
 

• Jackie Loper, Public Services Director, (760) 355-2155 or by email at jloper@cityofimperial.org 
• Jesus Villegas, Project Manager, (760) 355-3840 or by email at jvillegas@cityofimperial.org 

 
Any person desiring to comment on the above project may do so in writing or may appear in person at the 
public hearing. Written comments should be directed to Dennis Morita, City Clerk, City of Imperial, 420 
South Imperial Avenue; Imperial, CA 92251. Please reference the project name in all written 
correspondence. 
 
To protect our constituents, City officials and City staff, the City requests all members of the public to 
follow the California Department of Health Services’ guidance and the County of Imperial Public Health 
Office Order for the control of COVID-19 restricting group events and gatherings and maintaining 
physical distancing.  Additional information regarding COVID-19 is available on the City’s website at 
www.cityofimperial.org 
 

1. If you choose to attend the City Council meeting in person, you will be required to wear 
appropriate face covering and maintain appropriate physical distance, i.e. maintain a 6-foot 
distance between yourself and other individuals. Please note seating is limited. 

 
2.    You are strongly encouraged to observe the City Council meetings via Livestream at the City of 

Imperial Facebook page. 
 

2. Email public comments to cityclerk@cityofimperial.org by 5:00 pm on Wednesday, January 19, 
2022. Comments received by 5:00 pm will be read into the record. 

 
Dennis Morita 
City Clerk 
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